g e

18 February 2021
Dear Members and Friends,
Greetings from Asiajuris.

The time has now come when we planned to meet in Bangkok for the re-scheduled
Asiajuris Bangkok Conference which was adjourned since February last year.

Despite the advent of the COVID-19 vaccine, which is still in its early stage and until it can
be ascertained that we will all be safe for the gathering, we have decided to cancel the

Asiajuris February 2021 Conference in Bangkok.

Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience. Registration refunds will be arranged
by our Secretariat’s Office who will be in touch with you in due course.

While we still cannot meet in person, Asiajuris will continue to maintain our regular
activities of promoting relationships and connectivity, and the exchange of the ideas and

information that binds us as a professional organization.

We will soon announce our interesting program of conferences and webinars for this year
and we look forward to seeing you then.

With kind regards,
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Kamthorn Qunhirunskul

President of Asiajuris



